



Date: 2025-04-30

Question No: 01

Question For: Race Committee

Question:

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,
allow us two organizational questions:

We consider to change our application only for the La Larga to A2 (double handed). Till what date would this change be possible?

We already booked our flights for Thursday evening, so can we have the safety check on Friday, 25th of April. Would this be possible?

Best Regards,
Sven Heyden

Answer:

Response By Rocio Lozano Printed at 2025-05-03 08:04